
Kilgore, Linda 

From: Kaitlin Lee [klee@sunlightfoundation.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 09,201112:08 PM 
To: FOIA Resource F'OfNPA REQUEST 
Subject: Sunlight Foundation FOIA request Case ~h.: ~.lb::...Q..q:+k, _ 

November 9th, 2011 \ \ Ict. IH . ..~",:,",j;.,,"j ..;;;;f;:;: 

!{)o:;d~«~~~ 
FOIA REQUEST 

Fee benefit requested 

Fee waiver requested 

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, S U.s.c. § SS2, I request access to and copies of the 
Federal Procurement Data System (FPDS) Data Quality Reports for all fiscal years available. The reports 
I'm looking for are mandated in several OMB memos, including those dated May 9th. 
2008, October 7th. 2009, and May 31,2011. 

If possible, I would like to receive the data in electronic form. If the documents are only available in hard 
copy, I agree to pay reasonable duplication fees for the processing of this request in an amount not to 
exceed $20.00. Please notify me prior to your incurring any expenses in excess ofthat amount. 

I respectfully request a waiver of all costs associated with fulfilling this submission pursuant to S U.s.C. 
§ SS2(a) (4) (A) (iii). Disclosure ofthe requested records will further the "public interest because it is 
likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the operations or activities of the government 
and is not primarily in the commercial interest" of the requester, the Sunlight Foundation. 

Founded in 2006, the Sunlight Foundation is a SOl(c)3, nonpartisan organization dedicated to furthering 
transparency in government. Sunlight disseminates information about its activities to thousands of 
concerned citizens, policymakers, and the media via its Web site http://www.sunlightfoundation.com. 
This information is being sought on behalf of The Sunlight Foundation for dissemination to the general 
public. 

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific 
exemptions ofthe act. I will also expect you to release all segregable portions of otherwise exempt 
material. I, of course, reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any information or to deny a 
waiver of fees. 

I look forward to your reply within 20 business days, as the statute requires. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Kaitlin Lee 

Web Developer 
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klee@sunlightfoundation.com 

(202) 742-1520 ext 247 


The Sunlight Foundation 


1818 N St., NW Suite 300 


Washington DC, 20036 


Kaitlin Lee 
Web Developer, SubsidyScope.com ISunlight Foundation 
202-742-1520 x247 I@kaitlinblee 
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